
Sun Dec 29, 2019

06:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Living a Dream in Dublin 

After a chance conversation, a woman decides to return to school in Dublin.

06:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Perusing Paris 

A woman plans to leave New York to make a life in Paris.

07:00 FLIP THIS HOUSE Repeat WS PG

Montelongo vs. Montelongo 

Armando and Veronica face off in a flipping war, using their latest acquisitions.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

08:00 ZOMBIE HOUSE FLIPPING Repeat WS PG

Mystic Opportunity 

A zombie house from the 90's becomes the team's latest project, but any hopes for a fast flip and a quick profit start 
to sour when they discover that the entire facade on the front of the house is filled with wood rot and needs to be 
replaced.

09:00 GETAWAY Captioned Repeat WS PG

Scenic - Egypt/Jordan #2 

This week on Getaway Catriona Rowntree continues her luxurious cruise along the Nile to Aswan in Egypt visiting 
ancient temples and monuments before flying into one of the world's most amazing sites, Abu Simbel. 

09:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

A New Home in Newnan, GA 

A professional fighter turned real estate agent helps his friends find a home in Newnan Georgia. But with their 
differences of opinion he may end up as the referee. 

10:00 POSTCARDS SUMMER Captioned WS PG

Bec tours Government House with the Governor herself Linda Dessau, Shane checks out the new look 'Estelle' 
restaurant in Northcote, Steph visits 2 farm gates on the Peninsula and Livinia spends the day with singing 
superstar Vanessa Amorosi.

10:30 MEXICO LIFE Repeat WS G

Battling Over Budget in Tulum 

Cathy and Cory first met in Spanish class more than 30 years ago. Now the couple is moving to Mexico to begin a 
new chapter but finding a budget to agree on proves difficult.

11:00 MEXICO LIFE Repeat WS G

Adventure in Puerto Aventuras 

Finally ready and able to escape the winters, a family from Colorado wants to make its home in Riviera Maya.

11:30 HOUSE HUNTERS RENOVATION Repeat WS G

A Heated Kitchen Renovation 

A Denver couple is eager to move out of their current place and into a larger home closer to shops and restaurants, 
and both agree on three bedrooms and a large backyard for their dogs.
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12:30 OPEN HOMES AUSTRALIA Captioned Repeat WS G

We head to Adelaide to visit a discreet 1950's inspired home, Dave Franklin shows us his possibly biggest and Best 
Garden to date! Finally we get an inside look at "the Blocks" House 5 with Dave and Jessie.

13:30 BARNWOOD BUILDERS Repeat WS G

Salvaging Rose's Cabin 

Mark and the guys salvage wood from Rose's unfinished dream cabin and transform it into a beautiful table with a 
rose inlay for Rose's daughter.

14:30 TEXAS FLIP AND MOVE Repeat WS G

Paige and Raf Go East 

Paige and Raf flip a house that gets a brand-new roof and a specific design style; inspired by Raf's Boston roots, 
Paige designs a house with an East Coast aesthetic.

15:30 FIXER UPPER Repeat PG

Texan Family Returns to Roots 

Chip and Joanna Gaines look at three houses with John and Margie Bowman in the McGregor neighbourhood just 
outside of Waco. The Bowmans are excited about returning to their Texas roots after leaving Oklahoma.

16:30 VINTAGE REHAB Repeat WS G

Beth 

A mother and her young son have run out of space, so Ally is turning their cramped bungalow into a loving home. 
She runs into challenges, but her ability to repurpose existing materials may give them what they're looking for.

17:00 VINTAGE REHAB Repeat WS G

Hans and Molly 

Ally adds some Scandinavian-style upgrades to the master bathroom and kitchen of a family's vintage farmhouse.

17:30 STONE HOUSE REVIVAL Repeat WS G

1760 Classic Colonial Parlor 

Carpenter Jeff Devlin meets up with Chris and Catherine who own an amazing stone home built in 1760. 
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18:00 STONE HOUSE REVIVAL Repeat WS G

1729 Kitchen and Living Room Addition  

Carpenter Jeff Devlin heads to the 1729 home of Siobhan and Brian to take a look at the kitchen and living room 
additions to their home.

18:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Adventures in Antwerp, Belgium 

A family follows a job transfer to Antwerp, Belgium, but has different ideas on how to get the full experience. She 
wants a home with Belgian charm in the heart of the action, but he's looking for a suburban home with a short 
commute.

19:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Location Jam in Amsterdam 

After a 13-hour layover in Amsterdam, a woman pushes her husband out of his comfort zone and into their next 
adventure; she has a job nailed down and wants to look for a place in one of the most popular areas in the city.

19:30 HOME TOWN WS G

Sweet Home Laurel 

A Laurel, Miss., native is ready to plant roots in the place her family has called home for generations; Erin and Ben 
create a beautiful transformation that includes a quaint home office and a master bedroom and bathroom fit for a 
queen.

20:30 FIXER UPPER Repeat WS PG

Downtown Loft Challenge 

Chip and Jo meet up with a friend who hopes to buy a modern-industrial-style loft with a guest bedroom and an 
office in downtown Waco; after finding the perfect spot, Chip and Jo get to work tackling their first downtown loft 
apartment.

21:30 WINDY CITY REHAB WS G

Historic Pain or Economic Gain? 

Alison and Donovan tackle an 1800s landmarked home in Chicago's Wicker Park neighbourhood, but major 
structural issues and a tenant who won't vacate cause them to lose control of the already maxed-out budget.

22:30 BIG BEACH BUILDS Repeat G

The Kopps 

Marnies friend Leslie has achieved her dream of buying a beautiful house on the beach, but it needs a lot of work. 
Now she needs Marnies help to turn it into the beach home and entertaining hub she's always dreamed about.

23:30 FIRST TIME FLIPPERS WS PG

It's Raining Cabinets 

Justin enlists his wife, Gulay, to help with the renovations on his first flip. When the flippers run into multiple delays 
and make mistakes on simple projects, Gulay starts to doubt their ability to successfully finish the flip.

00:00 FIRST TIME FLIPPERS WS PG

Design Debates 

When Tom decides to parlay his career as a real estate agent into house flipping, he partners up with his interior 
design-savvy friend Leisa. He ignores her design ideas, however, and she becomes increasingly frustrated.

00:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Modern Condo in Chicago 

A young buyer is looking for a place he can call his own in one of Chicago's Westside neighbourhoods. His 
company specializes in architecture and design clients and he's developed a preference for a loft style condo that's 
sleek and modern.
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Sun Dec 29, 2019

01:00 HOME TOWN WS G

Sweet Home Laurel 

A Laurel, Miss., native is ready to plant roots in the place her family has called home for generations; Erin and Ben 
create a beautiful transformation that includes a quaint home office and a master bedroom and bathroom fit for a 
queen.

02:00 WINDY CITY REHAB WS G

Historic Pain or Economic Gain? 

Alison and Donovan tackle an 1800s landmarked home in Chicago's Wicker Park neighbourhood, but major 
structural issues and a tenant who won't vacate cause them to lose control of the already maxed-out budget.

03:00 OPEN HOMES AUSTRALIA Captioned Repeat WS G

We head to Adelaide to visit a discreet 1950's inspired home, Dave Franklin shows us his possibly biggest and Best 
Garden to date! Finally we get an inside look at "the Blocks" House 5 with Dave and Jessie.

04:00 POSTCARDS SUMMER Captioned Repeat WS PG

Bec tours Government House with the Governor herself Linda Dessau, Shane checks out the new look 'Estelle' 
restaurant in Northcote, Steph visits 2 farm gates on the Peninsula and Livinia spends the day with singing 
superstar Vanessa Amorosi.

04:30 GETAWAY Captioned Repeat WS PG

Scenic - Egypt/Jordan #2 

This week on Getaway Catriona Rowntree continues her luxurious cruise along the Nile to Aswan in Egypt visiting 
ancient temples and monuments before flying into one of the world's most amazing sites, Abu Simbel. 

05:00 FIXER UPPER Repeat WS PG

Downtown Loft Challenge 

Chip and Jo meet up with a friend who hopes to buy a modern-industrial-style loft with a guest bedroom and an 
office in downtown Waco; after finding the perfect spot, Chip and Jo get to work tackling their first downtown loft 
apartment.
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Mon Dec 30, 2019

06:00 FIRST TIME FLIPPERS WS PG

It's Raining Cabinets 

Justin enlists his wife, Gulay, to help with the renovations on his first flip. When the flippers run into multiple delays 
and make mistakes on simple projects, Gulay starts to doubt their ability to successfully finish the flip.

06:30 FIRST TIME FLIPPERS WS PG

Design Debates 

When Tom decides to parlay his career as a real estate agent into house flipping, he partners up with his interior 
design-savvy friend Leisa. He ignores her design ideas, however, and she becomes increasingly frustrated.

07:00 STONE HOUSE REVIVAL Repeat WS G

1760 Classic Colonial Parlor 

Carpenter Jeff Devlin meets up with Chris and Catherine who own an amazing stone home built in 1760. 

07:30 STONE HOUSE REVIVAL Repeat WS G

1729 Kitchen and Living Room Addition  

Carpenter Jeff Devlin heads to the 1729 home of Siobhan and Brian to take a look at the kitchen and living room 
additions to their home.

08:00 MEXICO LIFE Repeat WS G

Battling Over Budget in Tulum 

Cathy and Cory first met in Spanish class more than 30 years ago. Now the couple is moving to Mexico to begin a 
new chapter but finding a budget to agree on proves difficult.

08:30 MEXICO LIFE Repeat WS G

Adventure in Puerto Aventuras 

Finally ready and able to escape the winters, a family from Colorado wants to make its home in Riviera Maya.

09:00 FIXER UPPER Repeat WS PG

Downtown Loft Challenge 

Chip and Jo meet up with a friend who hopes to buy a modern-industrial-style loft with a guest bedroom and an 
office in downtown Waco; after finding the perfect spot, Chip and Jo get to work tackling their first downtown loft 
apartment.

10:00 CARIBBEAN LIFE WS G

From Amsterdam to Sint Maarten 

Johnny Kelvin and Ona Struwer are world travelling DJs, going everywhere entertaining and vacationing. They are 
ready to find a place to call home base and were drawn to Sint Maarten because of its warm, bright beaches and 
culture.

10:30 CARIBBEAN LIFE WS G

Connecticut to Puerto Rico 

Cliff and Janine Peek decided that the New England winters were no longer for them, so they packed up and 
headed for the Caribbean. They hope to find a place that's close to their boating activities as well as the French side.

11:00 WINDY CITY REHAB Repeat WS G

Historic Pain or Economic Gain? 

Alison and Donovan tackle an 1800s landmarked home in Chicago's Wicker Park neighbourhood, but major 
structural issues and a tenant who won't vacate cause them to lose control of the already maxed-out budget.
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Mon Dec 30, 2019

12:00 POSTCARDS SUMMER Captioned Repeat WS PG

Bec tours Government House with the Governor herself Linda Dessau, Shane checks out the new look 'Estelle' 
restaurant in Northcote, Steph visits 2 farm gates on the Peninsula and Livinia spends the day with singing 
superstar Vanessa Amorosi.

12:30 FLIP THIS HOUSE Repeat WS PG

Montelongo vs. Montelongo 

Armando and Veronica face off in a flipping war, using their latest acquisitions.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

13:30 EXPLORE TV-VIKING Captioned Repeat WS G

Into the Midnight Sun 3 

Trevor Cochrane continues his journey on the award winning small ship the Viking Sea. This week he goes on an 
amazing King Crab fishing safari in Norway.  He discovers the beautiful Shetland Islands in Scotland, before walking 
through the film set of the TV series Shetland in the capital Lerwick.  And this week the ship sails into the midnight 
sun and you will get a chance to experience this truly wonderous natural wonder.

14:00 HOME TOWN Repeat WS G

Sweet Home Laurel 

A Laurel, Miss., native is ready to plant roots in the place her family has called home for generations; Erin and Ben 
create a beautiful transformation that includes a quaint home office and a master bedroom and bathroom fit for a 
queen.

15:00 THE BLOCK GLASSHOUSE Captioned Repeat WS PG

Ensuites Revealed 

The ensuites may be relatively small rooms, but tensions run high on room delivery day. One contestant gives their 
glass installer the wrong day for installation and when Scotty calls tools down their situation goes from bad to worse, 
resulting in an unfinished bathroom.

16:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Fair Trade in San Juan del Sur 

San Francisco residents want to open a socially conscious business in San Juan del Sur, Nicaragua.

17:00 BIG BEACH BUILDS Repeat G

The Kopps 

Marnies friend Leslie has achieved her dream of buying a beautiful house on the beach, but it needs a lot of work. 
Now she needs Marnies help to turn it into the beach home and entertaining hub she's always dreamed about.

17:30 BIG BEACH BUILDS Repeat WS G

The Thorntons 

A family with many fond memories of summer vacations in their Lewes Delaware beach house finds that their 
cottages awkward layout isn't working. 
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Mon Dec 30, 2019

18:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Qatar's Arabian Riviera 

A man wants to find a home in Doha, Qatar.

18:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Love is in the Groningen Air 

Newlyweds Nimarta and Chris have always bonded over the love they have for travel. Now they must choose a first 
home together in Groningen Netherlands. 

19:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Planting Roots in Pittsboro 

A former military man his wife and daughter are ready to settle down in a home in small town Pittsboro North 
Carolina. She wants a luxury kitchen and no stairs while he's looking for a big bonus room and a neutral color 
scheme.

19:30 MASTERS OF FLIP Repeat WS G

Flip Today, Gone Tomorrow 

Kortney and Dave revamp a quaint bungalow that boasts a quick-flip. Will renovating a house that's nearly finished 
be profitable in the end, or will it be more work than meets the eye?

20:30 FLIP OR FLOP Repeat WS G

Awkward Floor Plan 

Tarek and Christina snoop a foreclosure in Yorba Linda, CA. After casing the property and looking through the 
windows, they're confident the house is in good shape. So they head to bid on the house at a foreclosure auction. 

21:30 FLIP OR FLOP NASHVILLE WS G

Basement or Bust 

Page Turner and DeRon Jenkins take on a neglected brick ranch house in the up-and-coming neighbourhood of 
Woodbine; for the flip to work, however, they have to transform a bug-infested basement into a bright, modern living 
space.

22:30 FIRST TIME FLIPPERS WS PG

On A Limb 

In Milford, Conn., a woman begins to worry her husband's haphazard renovation methods will send their flip off the 
rails; she realizes taking control of the construction is the only way to carry them through.

23:30 BEACHFRONT BARGAIN HUNT Repeat WS G

Destin-ed for Family Fun 

A couple with two children looks for a home in Destin, Florida; they are seeking beachfront property on the white 
beaches.

00:00 BEACHFRONT BARGAIN HUNT Repeat WS G

Panama City Beach Within Reach 

With a new job offer, a couple wishes to move from Atlanta to Panama City; they seek a home along the gulf.

00:30 KEEPING UP WITH THE KARDASHIANS Repeat WS M

Mime Over Matter 

A guilt-ridden Kourtney must decide whether to take a trip to Egypt without her kids; Khloé recognizes that the stress 
of dealing with six kids is weighing on Kris, so she hires a mime to cheer her mom up.

Cons.Advice: Adult Themes, Some Coarse Language, Sexual References
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Mon Dec 30, 2019

01:30 MASTERS OF FLIP Repeat WS G

Flip Today, Gone Tomorrow 

Kortney and Dave revamp a quaint bungalow that boasts a quick-flip. Will renovating a house that's nearly finished 
be profitable in the end, or will it be more work than meets the eye?

02:30 FLIP OR FLOP NASHVILLE WS G

Basement or Bust 

Page Turner and DeRon Jenkins take on a neglected brick ranch house in the up-and-coming neighbourhood of 
Woodbine; for the flip to work, however, they have to transform a bug-infested basement into a bright, modern living 
space.

03:00 FLIP OR FLOP NASHVILLE WS G

Raise the Roof 

DeRon Jenkins and Page Turner see big potential beneath the confusing floor plan of an East Nashville home, but a 
minor roof repair reveals hidden problems; with DeRon out of town, Page steps up to manage the crisis before he 
returns.

03:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Planting Roots in Pittsboro 

A former military man his wife and daughter are ready to settle down in a home in small town Pittsboro North 
Carolina. She wants a luxury kitchen and no stairs while he's looking for a big bonus room and a neutral color 
scheme.

04:00 FLIP OR FLOP Repeat WS G

Awkward Floor Plan 

Tarek and Christina snoop a foreclosure in Yorba Linda, CA. After casing the property and looking through the 
windows, they're confident the house is in good shape. So they head to bid on the house at a foreclosure auction. 

04:30 FLIP OR FLOP Repeat WS G

Double Trouble Flip 

When Tarek and Christina see a 4-bedroom house in Garden Grove coming up for auction at a super low starting 
bid of $250K, they convince an investor that this is a good, cheap property to buy and flip. 

05:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Historic Hunt in Houston 

Houston natives and new parents want to put their stamp on a historic home in the Texas city. She's ready to tackle 
a big project but he wants to dial down the renovation and focus on their growing family.

05:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Fair Trade in San Juan del Sur 

San Francisco residents want to open a socially conscious business in San Juan del Sur, Nicaragua.

PLEASE NOTE: This document and its contents are embargoed until 9:00 AM Sunday 22 December 2019. 
This document is confidential and is the copyright of Nine Network Australia Pty. Ltd. This document or 
its contents must not be disclosed or released to any third party before the Embargo Date.

Page 8 of 31

Sydney Program Guide



Tue Dec 31, 2019

06:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Love is in the Groningen Air 

Newlyweds Nimarta and Chris have always bonded over the love they have for travel. Now they must choose a first 
home together in Groningen Netherlands. 

06:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Planting Roots in Pittsboro 

A former military man his wife and daughter are ready to settle down in a home in small town Pittsboro North 
Carolina. She wants a luxury kitchen and no stairs while he's looking for a big bonus room and a neutral color 
scheme.

07:00 FIRST TIME FLIPPERS Repeat WS PG

On A Limb 

In Milford, Conn., a woman begins to worry her husband's haphazard renovation methods will send their flip off the 
rails; she realizes taking control of the construction is the only way to carry them through.

07:30 FIRST TIME FLIPPERS Repeat WS PG

Lonely Star State Flip 

A young couple finds themselves in deep water on a flip in Pecan Grove, Texas; since he works on an oil rig for two 
weeks at a time, she struggles to find projects she can take on alone while caring for their baby.

08:00 THE BLOCK GLASSHOUSE Captioned Repeat WS PG

Ensuites Revealed 

The ensuites may be relatively small rooms, but tensions run high on room delivery day. One contestant gives their 
glass installer the wrong day for installation and when Scotty calls tools down their situation goes from bad to worse, 
resulting in an unfinished bathroom.

09:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Qatar's Arabian Riviera 

A man wants to find a home in Doha, Qatar.

10:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Love is in the Groningen Air 

Newlyweds Nimarta and Chris have always bonded over the love they have for travel. Now they must choose a first 
home together in Groningen Netherlands. 

10:30 EXPLORE TV-VIKING Captioned Repeat WS G

Into the Midnight Sun 3 

Trevor Cochrane continues his journey on the award winning small ship the Viking Sea. This week he goes on an 
amazing King Crab fishing safari in Norway.  He discovers the beautiful Shetland Islands in Scotland, before walking 
through the film set of the TV series Shetland in the capital Lerwick.  And this week the ship sails into the midnight 
sun and you will get a chance to experience this truly wonderous natural wonder.

11:00 MASTERS OF FLIP Repeat WS G

Flip Today, Gone Tomorrow 

Kortney and Dave revamp a quaint bungalow that boasts a quick-flip. Will renovating a house that's nearly finished 
be profitable in the end, or will it be more work than meets the eye?
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Tue Dec 31, 2019

12:00 BEACHFRONT BARGAIN HUNT Repeat WS G

Destin-ed for Family Fun 

A couple with two children looks for a home in Destin, Florida; they are seeking beachfront property on the white 
beaches.

12:30 BEACHFRONT BARGAIN HUNT Repeat WS G

Panama City Beach Within Reach 

With a new job offer, a couple wishes to move from Atlanta to Panama City; they seek a home along the gulf.

13:00 FLIP OR FLOP NASHVILLE Repeat WS G

Basement or Bust 

Page Turner and DeRon Jenkins take on a neglected brick ranch house in the up-and-coming neighbourhood of 
Woodbine; for the flip to work, however, they have to transform a bug-infested basement into a bright, modern living 
space.

13:30 FLIP OR FLOP NASHVILLE Repeat WS G

Raise the Roof 

DeRon Jenkins and Page Turner see big potential beneath the confusing floor plan of an East Nashville home, but a 
minor roof repair reveals hidden problems; with DeRon out of town, Page steps up to manage the crisis before he 
returns.

14:00 BIG BEACH BUILDS Repeat G

The Kopps 

Marnies friend Leslie has achieved her dream of buying a beautiful house on the beach, but it needs a lot of work. 
Now she needs Marnies help to turn it into the beach home and entertaining hub she's always dreamed about.

14:30 BIG BEACH BUILDS Repeat WS G

The Thorntons 

A family with many fond memories of summer vacations in their Lewes Delaware beach house finds that their 
cottages awkward layout isn't working. 

15:00 THE BLOCK GLASSHOUSE Captioned Repeat WS PG

Jury Votes  

Tonight the jury votes individually and two contestants decide to play nasty. Its terrace week on The Block and 
there's plenty to do especially for Chris and Jenna who have their additional rooftop terrace to complete on a 
shoestring budget.

16:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Searching in San Angelo, TX 

After getting transferred to San Angelo Texas, a military family has just a few days to find a new home. She's 
looking for a Craftsman-style house with tons of charm and unique character, while he's leaning towards a 
contemporary design.

16:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Trendy or Family Friendly 

A family needs to double its living space as it moves from Paris to London.

17:00 FLIP OR FLOP Repeat WS G

Awkward Floor Plan 

Tarek and Christina snoop a foreclosure in Yorba Linda, CA. After casing the property and looking through the 
windows, they're confident the house is in good shape. So they head to bid on the house at a foreclosure auction. 
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Tue Dec 31, 2019

17:30 FLIP OR FLOP Repeat WS G

Double Trouble Flip 

When Tarek and Christina see a 4-bedroom house in Garden Grove coming up for auction at a super low starting 
bid of $250K, they convince an investor that this is a good, cheap property to buy and flip. 
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Tue Dec 31, 2019

18:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Italy in a Hurry 

World travellers are ready to settle down in Milan, Italy.

18:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

All Hands On Deck in Devon 

Career Navy officer Kevin and his wife Erin are being relocated to Devon England. Erin wants to be close to a village 
to insure the conveniences of city life she left behind in San Diego but Kevin wants to immerse himself in the vast 
English countryside. 

19:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Feeling Cramped in Austin 

First time buyers in Austin Texas want to get out of their cramped rental and into a large home. They want more 
bedrooms a place for a nerd room where they can do virtual reality gaming and a kitchen with a coffee bar.

19:30 GOOD BONES Repeat WS PG

Eyesore Overhaul 

Mina and Karen are back in the BatesHendricks neighbourhood with a brand new project. The home is in a fantastic 
location is close to everything and has a ton of square footage. 

20:30 FIXER UPPER Repeat WS PG

Ranch House Reimagined 

Chip and Joanna work with the Aguilar family to find a forever home that fits their family of four and reflects their 
personal style.

21:30 FIXER UPPER: BEHIND THE DESIGN WS PG

The Aguilar House 

Joanna Gaines and her design team turn a 1970s brick ranch house into a one of a kind retreat for the Aguilar 
family.

22:00 VINTAGE REHAB Repeat WS G

Tiaona 

After purchasing a fixer-upper that turned out to be more than she could handle, a new homeowner calls on Ally to 
help update her kitchen and bedroom to match her style. Ally uses leftover money in the budget to add in a surprise, 
making the house a home once and for all.

23:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Italy in a Hurry 

World travellers are ready to settle down in Milan, Italy.

23:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

All Hands On Deck in Devon 

Career Navy officer Kevin and his wife Erin are being relocated to Devon England. Erin wants to be close to a village 
to insure the conveniences of city life she left behind in San Diego but Kevin wants to immerse himself in the vast 
English countryside. 
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Tue Dec 31, 2019

00:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Feeling Cramped in Austin 

First time buyers in Austin Texas want to get out of their cramped rental and into a large home. They want more 
bedrooms a place for a nerd room where they can do virtual reality gaming and a kitchen with a coffee bar.

00:30 KEEPING UP WITH THE KARDASHIANS Repeat WS M

Bun In The Oven 

Khloé has some big news to share with her family, but her strained relationship with Corey threatens to overshadow 
the big reveal; Kris gets a complex about her sagging earlobes.

Cons.Advice: Adult Themes, Some Coarse Language, Sexual References

01:30 MEXICO LIFE WS G

Entrepreneurs Buy in Sayulita 

Cari and Craig operate their own vinegar business and have travelled to Mexico for years for inspiration. Now 
they're excited to finally purchase a dream home and discover more exotic flavours and a vibrant culture.

02:00 MEXICO LIFE WS G

Beachfront in Puerto Vallarta 

A couple from California is eager to reconnect with each other in Puerto Vallarta, Mexico, in an oceanfront home.

02:30 POSTCARDS SUMMER Captioned Repeat WS PG

Bec tours Government House with the Governor herself Linda Dessau, Shane checks out the new look 'Estelle' 
restaurant in Northcote, Steph visits 2 farm gates on the Peninsula and Livinia spends the day with singing 
superstar Vanessa Amorosi.

03:00 FIXER UPPER: BEHIND THE DESIGN WS PG

The Aguilar House 

Joanna Gaines and her design team turn a 1970s brick ranch house into a one of a kind retreat for the Aguilar 
family.

03:30 EXPLORE TV-VIKING Captioned Repeat WS G

Into the Midnight Sun 3 

Trevor Cochrane continues his journey on the award winning small ship the Viking Sea. This week he goes on an 
amazing King Crab fishing safari in Norway.  He discovers the beautiful Shetland Islands in Scotland, before walking 
through the film set of the TV series Shetland in the capital Lerwick.  And this week the ship sails into the midnight 
sun and you will get a chance to experience this truly wonderous natural wonder.

04:00 ZOMBIE HOUSE FLIPPING Repeat WS PG

Breaking Banchory 

Ashlee convinces the guys to let her do more than just sell one of their flips....she wants to design it. So, despite 
reservations from Duke, they agree to let her take on a zombie that has all the potential to become a stunning mid-
century masterpiece. 

05:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Searching in San Angelo, TX 

After getting transferred to San Angelo Texas, a military family has just a few days to find a new home. She's 
looking for a Craftsman-style house with tons of charm and unique character, while he's leaning towards a 
contemporary design.
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05:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Trendy or Family Friendly 

A family needs to double its living space as it moves from Paris to London.
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06:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

All Hands On Deck in Devon 

Career Navy officer Kevin and his wife Erin are being relocated to Devon England. Erin wants to be close to a village 
to insure the conveniences of city life she left behind in San Diego but Kevin wants to immerse himself in the vast 
English countryside. 

06:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Feeling Cramped in Austin 

First time buyers in Austin Texas want to get out of their cramped rental and into a large home. They want more 
bedrooms a place for a nerd room where they can do virtual reality gaming and a kitchen with a coffee bar.

07:00 BEACHFRONT BARGAIN HUNT Repeat WS G

Destin-ed for Family Fun 

A couple with two children looks for a home in Destin, Florida; they are seeking beachfront property on the white 
beaches.

07:30 BEACHFRONT BARGAIN HUNT Repeat WS G

Panama City Beach Within Reach 

With a new job offer, a couple wishes to move from Atlanta to Panama City; they seek a home along the gulf.

08:00 OUTDOORS INDOORS Captioned WS PG

Indoors Plants 

Derek is right up with the latest changes for dog and cat owners. Ally finds out there's more to those winter sniffles 
than you think. Jacqui turns a black canvas into a modern masterpiece. And Kim has a few tips to get your indoor 
plants back on track.

08:30 THE BLOCK GLASSHOUSE Captioned Repeat WS PG

Jury Votes  

Tonight the jury votes individually and two contestants decide to play nasty. Its terrace week on The Block and 
there's plenty to do especially for Chris and Jenna who have their additional rooftop terrace to complete on a 
shoestring budget.

09:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Italy in a Hurry 

World travellers are ready to settle down in Milan, Italy.

10:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

All Hands On Deck in Devon 

Career Navy officer Kevin and his wife Erin are being relocated to Devon England. Erin wants to be close to a village 
to insure the conveniences of city life she left behind in San Diego but Kevin wants to immerse himself in the vast 
English countryside. 

10:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Feeling Cramped in Austin 

First time buyers in Austin Texas want to get out of their cramped rental and into a large home. They want more 
bedrooms a place for a nerd room where they can do virtual reality gaming and a kitchen with a coffee bar.
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11:00 CARIBBEAN LIFE Repeat WS G

From Amsterdam to Sint Maarten 

Johnny Kelvin and Ona Struwer are world travelling DJs, going everywhere entertaining and vacationing. They are 
ready to find a place to call home base and were drawn to Sint Maarten because of its warm, bright beaches and 
culture.

11:30 CARIBBEAN LIFE Repeat WS G

Connecticut to Puerto Rico 

Cliff and Janine Peek decided that the New England winters were no longer for them, so they packed up and 
headed for the Caribbean. They hope to find a place that's close to their boating activities as well as the French side.

12:00 ZOMBIE HOUSE FLIPPING Repeat WS PG

Breaking Banchory 

Ashlee convinces the guys to let her do more than just sell one of their flips....she wants to design it. So, despite 
reservations from Duke, they agree to let her take on a zombie that has all the potential to become a stunning mid-
century masterpiece. 

13:00 POSTCARDS SUMMER Captioned Repeat WS PG

Bec tours Government House with the Governor herself Linda Dessau, Shane checks out the new look 'Estelle' 
restaurant in Northcote, Steph visits 2 farm gates on the Peninsula and Livinia spends the day with singing 
superstar Vanessa Amorosi.

13:30 GETAWAY Captioned Repeat WS PG

Scenic - Egypt/Jordan #2 

This week on Getaway Catriona Rowntree continues her luxurious cruise along the Nile to Aswan in Egypt visiting 
ancient temples and monuments before flying into one of the world's most amazing sites, Abu Simbel. 

14:00 MEXICO LIFE Repeat WS G

Entrepreneurs Buy in Sayulita 

Cari and Craig operate their own vinegar business and have travelled to Mexico for years for inspiration. Now 
they're excited to finally purchase a dream home and discover more exotic flavours and a vibrant culture.

14:30 MEXICO LIFE Repeat WS G

Beachfront in Puerto Vallarta 

A couple from California is eager to reconnect with each other in Puerto Vallarta, Mexico, in an oceanfront home.

15:00 THE BLOCK GLASSHOUSE Captioned Repeat WS PG

Children First Charity Challenge 

The contestants take a drive to Kilmore in country Victoria for their latest challenge, the drive alone proving to be a 
challenge in itself! Scotty and Shelley greet the teams who must re-decorate bedrooms in a children's hospice. 
Guest judge John McGrath has a fantastic prize for the winning room.

16:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Modern vs. Classic in Chicago 

A couple is ready to upgrade from their small high-rise condo in downtown Chicago to a home with outdoor space 
and a workout room. While she wants modern architecture in an urban setting, he prefers a classic grey stone on a 
quiet street.

PLEASE NOTE: This document and its contents are embargoed until 9:00 AM Sunday 22 December 2019. 
This document is confidential and is the copyright of Nine Network Australia Pty. Ltd. This document or 
its contents must not be disclosed or released to any third party before the Embargo Date.

Page 16 of 31

Sydney Program Guide



Wed Jan 1, 2020

16:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Anticipating a Home in Antigua 

A woman decides to move her family to Antigua to be with her husband while he is in medical school.

17:00 FIRST TIME FLIPPERS Repeat WS PG

It's Raining Cabinets 

Justin enlists his wife, Gulay, to help with the renovations on his first flip. When the flippers run into multiple delays 
and make mistakes on simple projects, Gulay starts to doubt their ability to successfully finish the flip.

17:30 FIRST TIME FLIPPERS Repeat WS PG

Design Debates 

When Tom decides to parlay his career as a real estate agent into house flipping, he partners up with his interior 
design-savvy friend Leisa. He ignores her design ideas, however, and she becomes increasingly frustrated.
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18:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Calming Down in Cairns 

A woman hopes that the beauty of Australia will help her boyfriend unwind.

18:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Which is Greenwich? 

A job opportunity has brought Patrick and his wife Laura to London. They think the perfect place to live is in the 
suburb of Greenwich and after leaving the slow Southern life behind Patrick's ready to embrace the change of 
atmosphere.

19:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Moving up in Minneapolis 

A former professional football player and his wife look for a new house in Minneapolis. Hes 6 feet 6 inches and she 
is 6 feet tall so they need a home with tall ceilings. 

19:30 BARNWOOD BUILDERS Repeat WS G

Log Home Alabama 

The Barnwood Builders work with one of their most passionate and knowledgeable clients yet. Together, they build 
a huge double pen log cabin on a platform 13 feet off the ground. 

20:30 RESTORED Repeat WS G

1913 Restoring a Craftsman Bungalow 

Restoration expert Brett Waterman is hired by local fireman Bobby to restore his newly purchased 1913 Arts & 
Crafts bungalow. The 100 yearold home has experienced inappropriate renovations and numerous bad choices over 
the years. 

21:30 LAKEFRONT BARGAIN HUNT Repeat WS G

The Allure of Lake Lure 

After spending the past several years travelling all around the country for work, Steven and Erin realize their family 
needs to settle down in one location as their boys grow older.

22:00 LAKEFRONT BARGAIN HUNT Repeat WS G

Welcome Home to Weiss Lake  

After 20 years away, Sloan returns to the lake he grew up on to purchase a home with his girlfriend, Krystal.

22:30 BACKYARD GOLDMINE Repeat WS G

A couple in the storybook village of Richmond Vermont want to get Ben and Lees thoughts on their rundown storage 
shed before they tear it down.

23:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Calming Down in Cairns 

A woman hopes that the beauty of Australia will help her boyfriend unwind.

00:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Which is Greenwich? 

A job opportunity has brought Patrick and his wife Laura to London. They think the perfect place to live is in the 
suburb of Greenwich and after leaving the slow Southern life behind Patrick's ready to embrace the change of 
atmosphere.
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00:30 KEEPING UP WITH THE KARDASHIANS Repeat WS M

Diamonds Are Forever 

Scott's behaviour takes a turn for the worse after he learns that Kourtney has a boyfriend; Kourtney struggles to find 
her career passion; Kris comes up with a creative way to preserve her memory long after she's gone.

Cons.Advice: Adult Themes, Some Coarse Language, Sexual References

01:30 FIRST TIME FLIPPERS Repeat WS PG

It's Raining Cabinets 

Justin enlists his wife, Gulay, to help with the renovations on his first flip. When the flippers run into multiple delays 
and make mistakes on simple projects, Gulay starts to doubt their ability to successfully finish the flip.

02:00 FIRST TIME FLIPPERS Repeat WS PG

Design Debates 

When Tom decides to parlay his career as a real estate agent into house flipping, he partners up with his interior 
design-savvy friend Leisa. He ignores her design ideas, however, and she becomes increasingly frustrated.

02:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Moving up in Minneapolis 

A former professional football player and his wife look for a new house in Minneapolis. Hes 6 feet 6 inches and she 
is 6 feet tall so they need a home with tall ceilings. 

03:00 LAKEFRONT BARGAIN HUNT Repeat WS G

The Allure of Lake Lure 

After spending the past several years travelling all around the country for work, Steven and Erin realize their family 
needs to settle down in one location as their boys grow older.

03:30 LAKEFRONT BARGAIN HUNT Repeat WS G

Welcome Home to Weiss Lake  

After 20 years away, Sloan returns to the lake he grew up on to purchase a home with his girlfriend, Krystal.

04:00 BACKYARD GOLDMINE Repeat WS G

A couple in the storybook village of Richmond Vermont want to get Ben and Lees thoughts on their rundown storage 
shed before they tear it down.

04:30 BACKYARD GOLDMINE Repeat WS G

Ben and the crew head to the mountains of Montgomery, Vermont to check out a ski shed that a family wants to 
transform into a boutique style rental for visitors.

05:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Modern vs. Classic in Chicago 

A couple is ready to upgrade from their small high-rise condo in downtown Chicago to a home with outdoor space 
and a workout room. While she wants modern architecture in an urban setting, he prefers a classic grey stone on a 
quiet street.

05:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Anticipating a Home in Antigua 

A woman decides to move her family to Antigua to be with her husband while he is in medical school.
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06:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Which is Greenwich? 

A job opportunity has brought Patrick and his wife Laura to London. They think the perfect place to live is in the 
suburb of Greenwich and after leaving the slow Southern life behind Patrick's ready to embrace the change of 
atmosphere.

06:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Moving up in Minneapolis 

A former professional football player and his wife look for a new house in Minneapolis. Hes 6 feet 6 inches and she 
is 6 feet tall so they need a home with tall ceilings. 

07:00 LAKEFRONT BARGAIN HUNT Repeat WS G

The Allure of Lake Lure 

After spending the past several years travelling all around the country for work, Steven and Erin realize their family 
needs to settle down in one location as their boys grow older.

07:30 LAKEFRONT BARGAIN HUNT Repeat WS G

Welcome Home to Weiss Lake  

After 20 years away, Sloan returns to the lake he grew up on to purchase a home with his girlfriend, Krystal.

08:00 OUTDOORS INDOORS Captioned WS PG

Greyhound Adoption 

Derek shows us a wonderful way to fill a GAP in your life, Jacqui visits a very progressive workplace, Ally has her 
eyes on the kids, Simone discovers loads of flooring ideas for the patio and Kim explores the wonderful world of 
timber. 

08:30 THE BLOCK GLASSHOUSE Captioned Repeat WS PG

Children First Charity Challenge 

The contestants take a drive to Kilmore in country Victoria for their latest challenge, the drive alone proving to be a 
challenge in itself! Scotty and Shelley greet the teams who must re-decorate bedrooms in a children's hospice. 
Guest judge John McGrath has a fantastic prize for the winning room.

09:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Calming Down in Cairns 

A woman hopes that the beauty of Australia will help her boyfriend unwind.

10:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Which is Greenwich? 

A job opportunity has brought Patrick and his wife Laura to London. They think the perfect place to live is in the 
suburb of Greenwich and after leaving the slow Southern life behind Patrick's ready to embrace the change of 
atmosphere.

10:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Moving up in Minneapolis 

A former professional football player and his wife look for a new house in Minneapolis. Hes 6 feet 6 inches and she 
is 6 feet tall so they need a home with tall ceilings. 
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11:00 OPEN HOMES AUSTRALIA Captioned Repeat WS G

We head to Adelaide to visit a discreet 1950's inspired home, Dave Franklin shows us his possibly biggest and Best 
Garden to date! Finally we get an inside look at "the Blocks" House 5 with Dave and Jessie.

12:00 BACKYARD GOLDMINE Repeat WS G

A couple in the storybook village of Richmond Vermont want to get Ben and Lees thoughts on their rundown storage 
shed before they tear it down.

12:30 BACKYARD GOLDMINE Repeat WS G

Ben and the crew head to the mountains of Montgomery, Vermont to check out a ski shed that a family wants to 
transform into a boutique style rental for visitors.

13:00 BARNWOOD BUILDERS Repeat WS G

Log Home Alabama 

The Barnwood Builders work with one of their most passionate and knowledgeable clients yet. Together, they build 
a huge double pen log cabin on a platform 13 feet off the ground. 

14:00 GOOD BONES Repeat WS PG

Eyesore Overhaul 

Mina and Karen are back in the BatesHendricks neighbourhood with a brand new project. The home is in a fantastic 
location is close to everything and has a ton of square footage. 

15:00 THE BLOCK GLASSHOUSE Captioned Repeat WS PG

Terraces Take Shape 

Tonight the terrace roofs are removed but the Melbourne weather plays havoc with The Block's tight deadline. The 
winning team from the Children's Charity Challenge meet up with real estate guru John McGrath and are thrilled to 
receive their prize.

16:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Trading NYC for Pittsburgh 

A married couple with two kids relocates from busy New York City to slower paced living in the suburbs of 
Pittsburgh. With a million dollar budget, they'll see spectacular homes that far exceed the size of their NYC 
apartment.

16:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Renovation Debate in St. John 

Rhode Island residents plan to relocate to the U.S. Virgin Islands.

17:00 VINTAGE REHAB Repeat WS G

Tiaona 

After purchasing a fixer-upper that turned out to be more than she could handle, a new homeowner calls on Ally to 
help update her kitchen and bedroom to match her style. Ally uses leftover money in the budget to add in a surprise, 
making the house a home once and for all.

17:30 VINTAGE REHAB Repeat WS G

Mark 

A single father returns home from being deployed overseas hoping Ally can help him turn his ranch-style house into 
a family home for him and his two boys; Ally reinvents the boys' bedrooms using reclaimed materials from a salvage 
shop.
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18:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

A Dream Come True in St. Kitts 

A woman is accepted into a veterinarian school in St. Kitts, West Indies.

18:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Canals, Twins and No Stairs 

Viktor and Karina are leaving the hills and freeways of Los Angeles and returning to Amsterdam where they first met 
years ago except this time they're a family of four with two year old twins. 

19:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Phoenix First-Timers 

After years of moving a former military family is settling down in Phoenix. She wants a onestory Craftsman or ranch 
with neighbors nearby but he wants a traditional twostory on a big piece of private land.

19:30 MASTERS OF FLIP Repeat WS G

Let There Be Light 

Kortney and Dave transform a tired craftsman-style home into a bright and stunning luxe-lodge retreat. With big 
budget design features and a large addition in the works, Kortney & Dave push to ensure a big pay-off. 

20:30 THE REAL HOUSEWIVES OF BEVERLY 
HILLS WS M

Birthday Fever 

Kyle worries when she ends up late for a double date with Teddi and their husbands; Lisa Rinna hustles her way 
into two new acting gigs; Dorit shocks her husband with an extravagant 50th birthday party on a yacht.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Sexual References

21:30 THE REAL HOUSEWIVES OF BEVERLY 
HILLS WS M

Petty Mess 

Lisa Rinna returns to her roots on "Days of Our Lives"; Lisa Vanderpump receives news about the lawsuit, but Kyle 
and Dorit do not react to it the way she hopes; Kyle and Lisa Vanderpump address their latest issues in front of 
everyone.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Sexual References

22:30 VANDERPUMP RULES JAX & BRITTANY 
TAKE KENTUCKY WS M

Let's Make A Baby 

Brittany's best friend confronts Jax for belittling Brittany; Brittany's brother and sister-in-law throw a fundraiser to 
have a baby via in vitro fertilisation; Jax's claims about Brittany causes scepticism.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language

23:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

A Dream Come True in St. Kitts 

A woman is accepted into a veterinarian school in St. Kitts, West Indies.

00:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Canals, Twins and No Stairs 

Viktor and Karina are leaving the hills and freeways of Los Angeles and returning to Amsterdam where they first met 
years ago except this time they're a family of four with two year old twins. 
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00:30 MASTERS OF FLIP Repeat WS G

Let There Be Light 

Kortney and Dave transform a tired craftsman-style home into a bright and stunning luxe-lodge retreat. With big 
budget design features and a large addition in the works, Kortney & Dave push to ensure a big pay-off. 

01:30 THE REAL HOUSEWIVES OF BEVERLY 
HILLS WS M

Birthday Fever 

Kyle worries when she ends up late for a double date with Teddi and their husbands; Lisa Rinna hustles her way 
into two new acting gigs; Dorit shocks her husband with an extravagant 50th birthday party on a yacht.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Sexual References

02:30 THE REAL HOUSEWIVES OF BEVERLY 
HILLS WS M

Petty Mess 

Lisa Rinna returns to her roots on "Days of Our Lives"; Lisa Vanderpump receives news about the lawsuit, but Kyle 
and Dorit do not react to it the way she hopes; Kyle and Lisa Vanderpump address their latest issues in front of 
everyone.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Sexual References

03:30 VANDERPUMP RULES JAX & BRITTANY 
TAKE KENTUCKY WS M

Let's Make A Baby 

Brittany's best friend confronts Jax for belittling Brittany; Brittany's brother and sister-in-law throw a fundraiser to 
have a baby via in vitro fertilisation; Jax's claims about Brittany causes scepticism.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language

04:00 VANDERPUMP RULES JAX & BRITTANY 
TAKE KENTUCKY WS M

The Gospel According To Jax 

Jax goes to a church service in an effort to please Brittany's family; Brittany is shocked to learn Jax has made claims 
that she's depressed; Don takes Jax on a coyote-hunting excursion; Brittany's ex-boyfriend shows up at a local bar.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language

04:30 GETAWAY Captioned Repeat WS PG

Scenic - Egypt/Jordan #2 

This week on Getaway Catriona Rowntree continues her luxurious cruise along the Nile to Aswan in Egypt visiting 
ancient temples and monuments before flying into one of the world's most amazing sites, Abu Simbel. 

05:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Trading NYC for Pittsburgh 

A married couple with two kids relocates from busy New York City to slower paced living in the suburbs of 
Pittsburgh. With a million dollar budget, they'll see spectacular homes that far exceed the size of their NYC 
apartment.

05:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Renovation Debate in St. John 

Rhode Island residents plan to relocate to the U.S. Virgin Islands.
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06:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Canals, Twins and No Stairs 

Viktor and Karina are leaving the hills and freeways of Los Angeles and returning to Amsterdam where they first met 
years ago except this time they're a family of four with two year old twins. 

06:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Phoenix First-Timers 

After years of moving a former military family is settling down in Phoenix. She wants a onestory Craftsman or ranch 
with neighbors nearby but he wants a traditional twostory on a big piece of private land.

07:00 BARNWOOD BUILDERS Repeat WS G

Log Home Alabama 

The Barnwood Builders work with one of their most passionate and knowledgeable clients yet. Together, they build 
a huge double pen log cabin on a platform 13 feet off the ground. 

08:00 OUTDOORS INDOORS Captioned WS PG

Fruit Tree Pruning 

Kim gets on the tools and goes fruit tree pruning, Derek invites us into his vet surgery for a special consultation, 
Simone gives us a 101 about pavers, Ally shows what a good kitchen needs and 
Jacqui has turned her hand to styling the backyard.

08:30 THE BLOCK GLASSHOUSE Captioned Repeat WS PG

Terraces Take Shape 

Tonight the terrace roofs are removed but the Melbourne weather plays havoc with The Block's tight deadline. The 
winning team from the Children's Charity Challenge meet up with real estate guru John McGrath and are thrilled to 
receive their prize.

09:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

A Dream Come True in St. Kitts 

A woman is accepted into a veterinarian school in St. Kitts, West Indies.

10:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Canals, Twins and No Stairs 

Viktor and Karina are leaving the hills and freeways of Los Angeles and returning to Amsterdam where they first met 
years ago except this time they're a family of four with two year old twins. 

10:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Phoenix First-Timers 

After years of moving a former military family is settling down in Phoenix. She wants a onestory Craftsman or ranch 
with neighbors nearby but he wants a traditional twostory on a big piece of private land.

11:00 FLIP THIS HOUSE Repeat WS PG

Peter's Pet Project 

Peter, Candice and Brian take on another flip.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language
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12:00 MASTERS OF FLIP Repeat WS G

Let There Be Light 

Kortney and Dave transform a tired craftsman-style home into a bright and stunning luxe-lodge retreat. With big 
budget design features and a large addition in the works, Kortney & Dave push to ensure a big pay-off. 

13:00 RESTORED Repeat WS G

1913 Restoring a Craftsman Bungalow 

Restoration expert Brett Waterman is hired by local fireman Bobby to restore his newly purchased 1913 Arts & 
Crafts bungalow. The 100 yearold home has experienced inappropriate renovations and numerous bad choices over 
the years. 

14:00 ZOMBIE HOUSE FLIPPING Repeat WS PG

Breaking Banchory 

Ashlee convinces the guys to let her do more than just sell one of their flips....she wants to design it. So, despite 
reservations from Duke, they agree to let her take on a zombie that has all the potential to become a stunning mid-
century masterpiece. 

15:00 THE BLOCK GLASSHOUSE Captioned Repeat WS PG

Max and Karstan begin working on their secret room and make an announcement that sends both Scotty and 
Shelley into a spin. Foreman Keith clashes with the teams when he tells them about some extra work they'll need to 
do. 

16:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

High-Rise vs. Low-Rise in NYC 

A recently married couple is ready to buy their first apartment together in Manhattan. While they agree on wanting a 
charming pre-war era building they disagree on whether to purchase a lower level unit or a high-rise with NYC views.

16:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Managing Paradise in St. John 

After frequent trips to the U.S. Virgin Islands, a couple wants to settle on St. John.

17:00 CARIBBEAN LIFE Repeat WS G

From Amsterdam to Sint Maarten 

Johnny Kelvin and Ona Struwer are world travelling DJs, going everywhere entertaining and vacationing. They are 
ready to find a place to call home base and were drawn to Sint Maarten because of its warm, bright beaches and 
culture.

17:30 CARIBBEAN LIFE Repeat WS G

Connecticut to Puerto Rico 

Cliff and Janine Peek decided that the New England winters were no longer for them, so they packed up and 
headed for the Caribbean. They hope to find a place that's close to their boating activities as well as the French side.
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18:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

A Vet and a View 

A veterinary student moves to St. Kitts to pursue her dream.

18:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Take Two in Waterloo 

Ruth raised her kids and developed her career in Canada but she's always had an interest in living abroad 
particularly after her time travelling as an athlete for Team Canada. 

19:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Movin' Up in Bethlehem, PA 

A couple of young parents need more space for their growing family in Bethlehem Pennsylvania. Shes ready to put 
him to work in order to get a big Colonial with a pool. 

19:30 BUILDING OFF THE GRID WS PG

Building Off the Grid: Island Oasis Special 

Beth wants a getaway on the white sandy beaches of Ambergris Caye, Belize; Ken Grissom and his crew transport 
tons of building materials to the remote island to construct an off-the-grid luxury getaway with the water just steps 
away.

20:30 MAINE CABIN MASTERS WS PG

Past, Present and Future 

Two animal lovers call on Chase Morrill and his team to transform their West Gardiner cabin into a pet sanctuary; 
the crew works to bring modern-day amenities into a cabin that's over 100 years old while maintaining its rustic 
appeal.

21:30 LOG CABIN LIVING WS G

A New Hampshire Lakes Region Retreat 

First-time homebuyers dream of buying their own log cabin in New Hampshire's Lakes Region. They want a rustic 
three-bedroom cabin with a fireplace, garage and acreage, but their strict budget of $215,000 pits husband against 
wife.

22:30 POOL KINGS WS G

Dream Pool 

Brian and Paul Porter embrace the challenge of creating an epic pool in Vic and Yukari's new, small space; the 
design includes an exposed acrylic wall holding back 160,000 pounds of water.

23:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

A Vet and a View 

A veterinary student moves to St. Kitts to pursue her dream.

00:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Take Two in Waterloo 

Ruth raised her kids and developed her career in Canada but she's always had an interest in living abroad 
particularly after her time travelling as an athlete for Team Canada. 

00:30 MEXICAN DYNASTIES WS M

The Runaway 

Mari reveals what Doris said at the Que Madrazo party; Adan seeks solace and an airbed at Jenny and Elan's place 
-- and the company of their houseguest, Maria Paz; Doris helps her mother launch a line of skin care creams.

Cons.Advice: Adult Themes, Sexual References, Some Coarse Language
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01:30 BUILDING OFF THE GRID WS PG

Building Off the Grid: Island Oasis Special 

Beth wants a getaway on the white sandy beaches of Ambergris Caye, Belize; Ken Grissom and his crew transport 
tons of building materials to the remote island to construct an off-the-grid luxury getaway with the water just steps 
away.

02:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Movin' Up in Bethlehem, PA 

A couple of young parents need more space for their growing family in Bethlehem Pennsylvania. Shes ready to put 
him to work in order to get a big Colonial with a pool. 

03:00 POOL KINGS WS G

Dream Pool 

Brian and Paul Porter embrace the challenge of creating an epic pool in Vic and Yukari's new, small space; the 
design includes an exposed acrylic wall holding back 160,000 pounds of water.

03:30 POOL KINGS WS G

Million Dollar View Pool 

The King family seeks help building their new palace in the sunny hills of California; the Pool Kings find themselves 
between a rock ledge and a hard design while bringing this build to life on a sloped property.

04:00 MAINE CABIN MASTERS WS PG

Past, Present and Future 

Two animal lovers call on Chase Morrill and his team to transform their West Gardiner cabin into a pet sanctuary; 
the crew works to bring modern-day amenities into a cabin that's over 100 years old while maintaining its rustic 
appeal.

05:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

High-Rise vs. Low-Rise in NYC 

A recently married couple is ready to buy their first apartment together in Manhattan. While they agree on wanting a 
charming pre-war era building they disagree on whether to purchase a lower level unit or a high-rise with NYC views.

05:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Managing Paradise in St. John 

After frequent trips to the U.S. Virgin Islands, a couple wants to settle on St. John.
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06:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Take Two in Waterloo 

Ruth raised her kids and developed her career in Canada but she's always had an interest in living abroad 
particularly after her time travelling as an athlete for Team Canada. 

06:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Movin' Up in Bethlehem, PA 

A couple of young parents need more space for their growing family in Bethlehem Pennsylvania. Shes ready to put 
him to work in order to get a big Colonial with a pool. 

07:00 RESTORED Repeat WS G

1913 Restoring a Craftsman Bungalow 

Restoration expert Brett Waterman is hired by local fireman Bobby to restore his newly purchased 1913 Arts & 
Crafts bungalow. The 100 yearold home has experienced inappropriate renovations and numerous bad choices over 
the years. 

08:00 OUTDOORS INDOORS Captioned WS PG

New Baby Needs 

Derek takes us to a very surprising vacation destination. Ally finds out what new babies and mums need. Jacqui is 
all fired up in the backyard. And Kim discovers some wonderful plants to green up your home your work and your 
life.

08:30 THE BLOCK GLASSHOUSE Captioned Repeat WS PG

Max and Karstan begin working on their secret room and make an announcement that sends both Scotty and 
Shelley into a spin. Foreman Keith clashes with the teams when he tells them about some extra work they'll need to 
do. 

09:30 FLIP THIS HOUSE Repeat WS PG

Peter's Pet Project 

Peter, Candice and Brian take on another flip.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

10:30 MAINE CABIN MASTERS Repeat WS PG

Past, Present and Future 

Two animal lovers call on Chase Morrill and his team to transform their West Gardiner cabin into a pet sanctuary; 
the crew works to bring modern-day amenities into a cabin that's over 100 years old while maintaining its rustic 
appeal.

11:30 POSTCARDS SUMMER Captioned Repeat WS PG

Bec tours Government House with the Governor herself Linda Dessau, Shane checks out the new look 'Estelle' 
restaurant in Northcote, Steph visits 2 farm gates on the Peninsula and Livinia spends the day with singing 
superstar Vanessa Amorosi.

12:00 GETAWAY Captioned Repeat WS PG

Scenic - Egypt/Jordan #2 

This week on Getaway Catriona Rowntree continues her luxurious cruise along the Nile to Aswan in Egypt visiting 
ancient temples and monuments before flying into one of the world's most amazing sites, Abu Simbel. 

12:30 LOG CABIN LIVING Repeat WS G

A New Hampshire Lakes Region Retreat 

First-time homebuyers dream of buying their own log cabin in New Hampshire's Lakes Region. They want a rustic 
three-bedroom cabin with a fireplace, garage and acreage, but their strict budget of $215,000 pits husband against 
wife.
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13:00 LOG CABIN LIVING Repeat WS G

Cascade Mountains Oktoberfest Escape 

Computer programmers want to buy a luxury log cabin in Leavenworth, Wash., but have to compromise on a long 
wish list.

13:30 OPEN HOMES AUSTRALIA Captioned WS G

Starting in Canberra we take in Australia's history and visit an incredible colonial home renovation, Adam continues 
to amaze with more delicious easy to make recipes.

14:30 CARIBBEAN LIFE Repeat WS G

From Amsterdam to Sint Maarten 

Johnny Kelvin and Ona Struwer are world travelling DJs, going everywhere entertaining and vacationing. They are 
ready to find a place to call home base and were drawn to Sint Maarten because of its warm, bright beaches and 
culture.

15:00 CARIBBEAN LIFE Repeat WS G

Connecticut to Puerto Rico 

Cliff and Janine Peek decided that the New England winters were no longer for them, so they packed up and 
headed for the Caribbean. They hope to find a place that's close to their boating activities as well as the French side.

15:30 POOL KINGS Repeat WS G

Dream Pool 

Brian and Paul Porter embrace the challenge of creating an epic pool in Vic and Yukari's new, small space; the 
design includes an exposed acrylic wall holding back 160,000 pounds of water.

16:00 POOL KINGS Repeat WS G

Million Dollar View Pool 

The King family seeks help building their new palace in the sunny hills of California; the Pool Kings find themselves 
between a rock ledge and a hard design while bringing this build to life on a sloped property.

16:30 BEACHFRONT BARGAIN HUNT Repeat WS G

Destin-ed for Family Fun 

A couple with two children looks for a home in Destin, Florida; they are seeking beachfront property on the white 
beaches.

17:00 BEACHFRONT BARGAIN HUNT Repeat WS G

Panama City Beach Within Reach 

With a new job offer, a couple wishes to move from Atlanta to Panama City; they seek a home along the gulf.

17:30 BUILDING OFF THE GRID Repeat WS PG

Building Off the Grid: Island Oasis Special 

Beth wants a getaway on the white sandy beaches of Ambergris Caye, Belize; Ken Grissom and his crew transport 
tons of building materials to the remote island to construct an off-the-grid luxury getaway with the water just steps 
away.
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18:30 TEXAS FLIP N MOVE Repeat WS G

Super Salvage vs. Shiplap Pad 

Casey and Catrina make minor structural changes to their house, salvaging as much as they can to save money 
and to preserve its character; Paige and Raf focus on making the kitchen a standout feature, after striking shiplap 
gold.

19:30 STONE HOUSE REVIVAL Repeat WS G

Crumbling 1740s Structure 

Carpenter Jeff Devlin is recruited by Steve and his son Ellis to take on the original 1740s section of their home in 
Bucks County Pennsylvania. 

20:00 STONE HOUSE REVIVAL Repeat WS G

1760 Master Suite 

Carpenter Jeff Devlin takes on a dated master suite in Bucks County Pennsylvania. Kim and Robs 18th century 
house was damaged by a fire and last renovated in the 1980s. 

20:30 FIXER UPPER Repeat WS PG

Craftsmen Crave Urban Feel 

Chip and Joanna Gaines take a tour with clients Clint and Kelly Harp through the Brook Oaks neighbourhood. The 
Harps are big city transplants looking for a house with an urban feel. 

21:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL WS G

Embracing Edinburgh, Scotland 

A woman that fell in love with the storybook atmosphere of Edinburgh, Scotland, has received a job offer in her 
dream town. She wants a home with water views, but with moving abroad on one salary, he wants to find a home 
with lower rent.

22:30 HOUSE HUNTERS RENOVATION WS G

Creating a Chef's Kitchen 

An Aurora, Colo., couple search for a home with a fabulous kitchen and plenty of space for their daughter and pets; 
they find that building a master chef's kitchen comes with unexpected difficulties.

23:30 FIXER UPPER Repeat WS PG

Downtown Loft Challenge 

Chip and Jo meet up with a friend who hopes to buy a modern-industrial-style loft with a guest bedroom and an 
office in downtown Waco; after finding the perfect spot, Chip and Jo get to work tackling their first downtown loft 
apartment.

00:30 MEXICAN DYNASTIES WS M

Blood Is Thicker Than Tequila 

Raquel invites Doris to sit for a portrait; Oscar is ready to take the next step with Tarek and introduces him to his 
children; Jenny and Elan worry when Adan leaves their house in the middle of the night after a mysterious phone 
call.

Cons.Advice: Adult Themes, Sexual References, Some Coarse Language

01:30 VANDERPUMP RULES JAX & BRITTANY 
TAKE KENTUCKY Repeat WS M

Let's Make A Baby 

Brittany's best friend confronts Jax for belittling Brittany; Brittany's brother and sister-in-law throw a fundraiser to 
have a baby via in vitro fertilisation; Jax's claims about Brittany causes scepticism.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language
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02:00 VANDERPUMP RULES JAX & BRITTANY 
TAKE KENTUCKY Repeat WS M

The Gospel According To Jax 

Jax goes to a church service in an effort to please Brittany's family; Brittany is shocked to learn Jax has made claims 
that she's depressed; Don takes Jax on a coyote-hunting excursion; Brittany's ex-boyfriend shows up at a local bar.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language

02:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Managing Paradise in St. John 

After frequent trips to the U.S. Virgin Islands, a couple wants to settle on St. John.

03:00 MEXICO LIFE Repeat G

Entrepreneurs Buy in Sayulita 

Cari and Craig operate their own vinegar business and have travelled to Mexico for years for inspiration. Now 
they're excited to finally purchase a dream home and discover more exotic flavours and a vibrant culture.

03:30 MEXICO LIFE Repeat G

Beachfront in Puerto Vallarta 

A couple from California is eager to reconnect with each other in Puerto Vallarta, Mexico, in an oceanfront home.

04:00 BIG BEACH BUILDS Repeat WS G

The Kopps 

Marnies friend Leslie has achieved her dream of buying a beautiful house on the beach, but it needs a lot of work. 
Now she needs Marnies help to turn it into the beach home and entertaining hub she's always dreamed about.

04:30 BIG BEACH BUILDS Repeat WS G

The Thorntons 

A family with many fond memories of summer vacations in their Lewes Delaware beach house finds that their 
cottages awkward layout isn't working. 

05:00 TEXAS FLIP N MOVE Repeat WS G

Super Salvage vs. Shiplap Pad 

Casey and Catrina make minor structural changes to their house, salvaging as much as they can to save money 
and to preserve its character; Paige and Raf focus on making the kitchen a standout feature, after striking shiplap 
gold.
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